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From the Private Secretary 18 October 1979

D’l/" Chaest

Times Newspapers Dispute

The Prime Minister was grateful for your Secretary of
State's minute of 16 October about the Times Newspapers dispute,
and also for Mr. Prior's minute of the same date.

The Prime Minister accepts that it would be wrong for the
Government to intervene in this dispute. On the basis that the
Board of Times Newspapers and the Thomson Organisation may decide
to terminate the publication of all Times titles, no doubt your
Secretary of State is considering whether it would be right to
make a statement immediately after the decision is announced
regretting what has happened, and in particular the intransigence
of the trade unions.

I am sending copies of this letter to the Private Secretaries
to members of the Cabinet and to Martin Vile (Cabinet Office).

Stuart Hampson, Esq.,
Department of Trade.










